
 

 

 

 

  

Hello, Loudoun 

Below is a Special Alert from Dominion Resources: 
 
To Our Neighbors in the vicinity of the Loudoun Compressor Station on Cove Point 
Lane in Leesburg: 
  
We will be venting one of the natural gas pipelines that run through the Loudoun 
Compressor Station as part of a planned pipeline upgrade. Venting involves purging 
all the natural gas from a segment of pipeline to allow for maintenance or upgrades. 
  
The venting is scheduled to begin at 8:00 a.m., Monday, September 26,2016 and 
continue for several hours.  
  
The venting will be monitored by Dominion personnel. In addition, we will inform local 
emergency management officials in advance and upon completion of the venting. 
  
The gas will be vented through silencers at the compressor station to eliminate as 
much sound from the venting process as possible.  
  
We appreciate your patience during this scheduled pipeline work.  If you smell gas 
and are not in the vicinity of the venting, please take your normal precautions.  Thank 
you.    
 

Best Regards, 

Phyllis Randall 
Chair, Loudoun County Board of Supervisors 
phyllis.randall@loudoun.gov 
  
Jeanine H. Arnett 
Chief of Staff 

 

mailto:phyllis.randall@loudoun.gov


jeanine.arnett@loudoun.gov 
  
Laura Tekrony 
Legislative Aide 
laura.tekrony@loudoun.gov 
  

 

 
 

STAY CONNECTED: 

 

   
  

 

 

 

 

Loudoun County, VA, 1 Harrison St., S.E., 5th Floor, 

P.O. Box 7000, Leesburg, VA 20177 

 

About our service provider 

Sent by phyllis.randall@loudoun.gov in collaboration with 
 

 

Try it free today 
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